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' January 23, 1975

: Stephen H. Moore
3411 Wayne Ave.
Broux, New York 10467

Dear Dr. Moore:

I was pleased to hear of your interest in the praeventive aspects of
cardiovascular diseases and your request for career advice. It is alwapp
- better to be "one of the boys' with cardiological credentials, to have a
. greateyr volce. It iz also healthy to have a continulng clinical~@pidemio&
logical exposure and contribution.

. Also, to be eredible to the "other side", in preventive nedicine, the
MPH 18 very helpful. Outstanding idess or industry can, of course, overcome
any lack of these official credentials.

We are for Lhu first time formalizina our training program in preventive
cardiology, in concert with Jay Cohn, as described in the enclosed fellowship
applicationa. If these are successful, we would welcome consideration of your
coming here in July, 1976, We would be happy to meet with you and discuss
" this at greater length when you wish. This could include an MPH program at
Minnesota; you might want to explore Harvard and Hopkins ox Pittsburgh for
this, as well as our pnogram.

Don't hesitate to call and ghat, and it is qui;e possible we might meet
~on one of your or my travels in the next period.

Cordially,

Henry Blackburn, M.D.




